From: Reger skinner || NN

Sent: 07 December 2022 23:14
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application No:  2022/4190/P

| strongly object to these proposals. Crestview is built on the Highgate ridge and is highly visible from both the east
and the west and in particular from Hampstead Heath. The erection of aerials and associated structures will be
seriously detrimental to the existing skyline and create a “blot on the landscape”.

Roger Skinner
66 Dartmouth Park Road
NW5 1SN



